

Memorial University of Newfoundland Faculty of Medicine invites YOU to attend

Mini-Med School 2023

Interested in learning about health and medicine? Want to discover more about medical advancements and how these can affect you in the future? Now is your chance to expand your knowledge and become a "medical student" for eight weeks?

Welcome to Mini Medical School at the Memorial University of Newfoundland (MUN)! This spring, MUN's Faculty of Medicine would like to share its expertise on a variety of health related subjects with the community.

Become a Mini-Med Student (virtually) and discover the latest on Antimicrobial Resistance, Community Hubs, Diabetes Palliative Care and more.

Our five-week Mini-Med School is designed to educate and update the general public on important trends in medicine and health, leaving you a more educated consumer of the health care system.



Public Engagement

Location

1M101 (Dr. Richard Fagan Lecture Theatre) and Online via Webex

Dates

6:30-9:00pm

Wednesday evenings 19 April - 17 May



No prior knowledge required.

All ages welcome to attend!

To register or learn more about fees, facilitators and topics, please visit:

https://www.med.mun.ca/oped/ programs/4653



Follow us online for current updates on all our programs and events!